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Public Notice Advertising – Print 

 
1. Pre-Consultation Newspaper Ad 

 10 insertions total, in the following newspapers: 
o Alaska Highway News 
o Chetwynd Echo 
o Dawson Creek Daily News 
o Dawson Creek Mirror 
o Fort Nelson Times 
o Mackenzie Times 
o North Peace Express 
o Northeast Weekly News 
o Peace River Block News 
o The Northerner 



P e ac e R i v e r S i t e C Hyd ro P ro j e c t
A n  o p t i o n  t o  h e l p  c lo s e  B . C .’ s  g r o w i n g  e l e c t r i c i t y  g a p 

Tell us how you would like to be consulted  
and about the topics you wish to discuss.
As directed by the 2007 BC Energy Plan, BC Hydro is commencing a pre-consultation 
process to seek input from local, regional, and provincial communities and stakeholders 
on the potential for an additional hydroelectric facility on the Peace River – Site C.

A decision on whether to build Site C is still years away. The project is one of several 
options available to help meet the growing gap between supply and demand of 
electricity in B.C.

During the pre-consultation process, BC Hydro is seeking input on how British 
Columbians want to be consulted about the project and the topics they wish to discuss.  

Feedback opportunities include:

Online consultation discussion guid•	 e and feedback form: www.bchydro.com/sitec
Written submissions: •	 sitec@bchydro.com or PO Box 2218, Vancouver, BC  V6B 3W2
Community Consultation Office:  •	
9948 100th Ave, Fort St. John (opening early 2008)
Toll-free phone:  1-877-217-0777•	

11
07

 

www.bchydro.com

Notice of Pre-Consultation Program


